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BIKE SAFETY
When the weather turns warm, it's time to go biking!  But safe biking 
requires more than just strapping on a helmet. For many of our 
patients, the idea of taking those training wheels off can be 

frightening. Before 
our students ride, 
Pediatric 
Potential's 
Therapist/Biking 
Teachers make 
sure the child has 
the balance, 
bilateral 
coordination and 
endurance 
necessary for 
success. We often 
use a razor scooter, 
roller blades or ice 
skating to develop 
confidence and the 

prerequisites 
necessary for biking. We work on weight shift, balance, "push off" and 
glide with these pieces of equipment and then it's on to riding a bike.
      
If you are not sure that your child is ready to ride a bike, ask your 
therapist. We're happy to provide bike training. One of the most 
touching moment we have as therapists is seeing your child's face the 
very first time they ride their bike on their own.

     For great bike exercise tips, go to the "Discussion" section on  our 
Facebook page.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=dncxmrdab&et=1103443950475&s=0&e=001PUEsrfz8a7nolvVGnI-e6kH7zIXf-E0Nyba4O90rcUd0lVzzPxG1ofmRAFBYIZzKpGOru3oPEajLSC4BeZxOCZjGAXA5oVw2XhAu0sFWCzjJU9D1LoaHM3o585Xh-ayp-T0aVgXn8pbfXxF3V3k2C7jsYzfaO79fscULai-6GP-vLUqFUUXMID4jy71Cp8YHFaTlEsrGlYryvXREnaD7wOi7b9ZALxOQEhxpbSdtgNQ2Z2vjQK-qIG-0AuuQwK8JLrL2cMu7xC5_tveb-XcZ-w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=dncxmrdab&et=1103443950475&s=0&e=001PUEsrfz8a7nolvVGnI-e6kH7zIXf-E0Nyba4O90rcUd0lVzzPxG1ofmRAFBYIZzKpGOru3oPEajLSC4BeZxOCZjGAXA5oVw2XhAu0sFWCzjJU9D1LoaHM3o585Xh-ayp-T0aVgXn8pbfXxF3V3k2C7jsYzfaO79fscULai-6GP-vLUqFUUXMID4jy71Cp8YHFaTlEsrGlYryvXREnaD7wOi7b9ZALxOQEhxpbSdtgNQ2Z2vjQK-qIG-0AuuQwK8JLrL2cMu7xC5_tveb-XcZ-w==

